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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

On behalf of the Northwest Wyoming OHV I as Chairman we are against the &amp;quot; 64&amp;quot;

&amp;quot; trails proposal up at Sunlight-Sulphur Creek. This would effect about 25% of our ATV's of about 50

ATV's and about 140 members. The trails have been this way for years. I don't see what it is hurting. Why

change it? This would mean no pickups either. What would it hurt to leave as is?

 

What about the private land owner that drive their trucks into their property. OHV makes one or two a year up

there.

 

So I'm asking you to reconsider your proposal on the 64&amp;quot; trails at Sunlight and leave everything Status

Quo.

 

Thanks for your consideration,

 

Ron Hancock - Chairman NWWYOHV
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